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Committee Secretary 
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Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
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Greetings, I'm  , retired and residing in   
Human life is precious and we in this country should do all we can to protect it.  
We rely on our elected Government to protect the wellbeing of all us including those unable to speak up for 
themselves. To think that in this age given the advantages and advances in medical care that we should even 
consider such a move is incomprehensible in the extreme.  
Australia seen international as a country that shows little compabcdion or care for it's people treating newborn 
babies which are living humans with utter disregard. We would be requiring the medical profession to perform 
against the oath of preserving life.  
Please, please, may I put before you with the upmost respect that it is totally unacceptable to not give medical 
care to a living person. We should be preserving life which is fundamental to a civilized community. Thank you 
so much for taking the time to read this,   

Sincerely,  
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